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PROJECT NEWS

We are pleased to announce that Volume 12, Contemplation and Action,
1902-14, was sent off to Allen and Unwin, our publishers in Great
Britain, on 19 October 1984. An expected publication date has not yet
been announced.

Our newest staff member is Arlene Hill. She replaces Catherine Abel,
who left her position as typesetter to teach in Libya. We all wish
Catherine good fortune in her new career. Linda Benthin, Maria Forte,
and Beryl Haslam have all returned as graduate student assistants.-S.T.




